
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Further public hearing for rail inquiry  
 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
23 February 2015 
 
The parliamentary committee inquiring into the planning process in Newcastle and the broader 
Hunter will hold a public hearing on Monday 23 February 2015. 
 
The committee will hear from Mr Tim Owen, the former member for Newcastle, at 11am.  
 
The committee has also invited Mr Tim Crakanthorp MP, the current member for Newcastle, to 
appear at 11.30am.  
 
The hearing will be held in the Macquarie Room, NSW Parliament House.  
 
Further information about the inquiry is also available on the committee’s website. 

 
For further information please contact Committee Chairman, 

Revd the Hon Fred Nile MLC, on (02) 9230 3484 
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